
U.S. ATTORNEY GEN. PAM BONDI
CONTACTED
This is the article that appeared in the April 2025 edition of Catalyst,

our monthly journal. The date that prints out reflects
the day that it was uploaded to our website. For a more accurate date of
when the article was first published, check out the news release, here.

On February 19, we contacted U.S. Attorney General Pamela
Bondi letting her know that we are delighted that President
Trump  established  a  Presidential  Commission  on  Religious
Liberty, and that he chose her to head a task force on anti-
Christian bias. We pledged to do everything we can to assist
her in this effort.

In his letter to Bondi, Bill Donohue said the following.

“The Catholic League has more documentation on this issue than
any organization in the nation. We are currently collecting
documents for you to make it easier to access our work; we
will be sharing this with you when the process is complete.
Please see our website, catholicleague.org, for detailed news
releases, essays and reports on anti-Christian bigotry.”
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